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Letter from the Ed: 
 
 
Well Picnic in the Park is just about upon us, and enclosed with your newsletter 
are a booking form and information sheet about the event.  Last years event was 
great, and it’s just getting better and bigger every year. 
 
There are also other meets going on almost every weekend somewhere in the 
country so if you want to meet other PT owners, there’s plenty of opportunity to 
do so. 
 
If you want to arrange your own meet, and would like us to publicise it on the 
website if you haven’t got internet access – write or phone us with the details and 
we’ll do it for you.  You’ll need a date and a location with plenty of parking – it’s 
also useful if there’s somewhere for people to eat, so if there’s somewhere you 
enjoy going and would like your PT friends to come along, do let us know. 
 
Loads has been going on down in the South, you will see a good few articles in 
the newsletter about this.  Things have been a little quiet way up North in 
Scotland, despite attempts from a few people to get things off the ground – so if 
you’re in Scotland and want to get out and about give Michelle a shout and 
she’ll put you in touch with the right folks. 
 
Huge congratulations go to Helen and Trevor Gunn (Steelcruisers) – they have 
been awarded by PToholics anonymous a 2005 "Most Obsessed" PT Cruiser 
enthusiasts award which they were presented at the Cruise the Netherlands 
event. 
 
At Picnic in the Park we will be holding raffles each day.  If you have any quality 
prizes that you can donate please contact Keith Leebrooke on 01322 349733. 
 
Charity money raised this year will be donated to Leuka, a charity who support 
children and families with leukaemia.   
 
Anyhow, looking forward to meeting new people and catching up with ‘old’ 
friends at Picnic in the Park. 
 
Keep on cruisin’ 
 
Pat 
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Michelle and Alan drove all the way down 
from Tyne and Wear to be at the event. 
They got back in 5 hours which proves that 
their PT is as quick as it looks!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris and Elaine alias T20 had a very long 
drive too as they come from’ proper up 
north’ like Michelle and Alan.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Great line up of PTs at Beaulieu and in January too! 

 
 

PREVIOUS CRUISES AND MEETINGS 
 
 

                     BEAULIEU 2005 
                                                            by Pete Nankivell 
 
Organising any event can be a headache so I really admired David Mackney (alias Elmo) 
for organising a PT Cruiser run to Beaulieu. To make things more of a challenge it was in 

the depths of winter - 
January 30th, when you 
wouldn’t expect much 
support for any car 
event.  The venue was 
also a long way further 
south than most 
previous PT events.  It 
was predictably a grey 
January morning when 
Lucy and I made the 
always enjoyable drive 
through the New Forest 
and arrived at Beaulieu 
around 9am.  Living 
fairly nearby, we had 
gladly volunteered for 

gate duty. A few cruisers arrived soon 
afterwards, including David and son James in 
their midnight blue PT. 
Then about half an hour later the sight we’d 

been waiting for as fellow club members 
arrived, their PTs cruising into view, all 
22 of them. They had met up at a 

Safeways car park about 10 miles away and I’m sure the convoy turned a quite a few 
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Authentic1930s garage exhibit at the museum. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark (Shep) looking pleased with his very smart new 
Cabrio, one of two at Beaulieu. Chrysler dealer 
Course and Beecham brought along a silver one. 

Car of the day trophy was 
presented to Lee Bristow for his 
very nice electric blue PT.  

heads as they made their way across 
the New Forest.  We all parked in the 
main arena and David arranged the 
cars in two rows facing each other.  Our 
PTs aren’t the most common sight on 
our roads so it was great to see thirty 
three of them all together. I don’t think 
there were any two cars the same 
either, we even had a couple of new 
Cabrios turn up.  Normally, car rallies 
are held in the show field so the Arena 
is a real prestigious place to show off a 
car.  On a warm July day, literally 
thousands of visitors would be admiring 
the cars on display.  On our day in 
January I counted three spectators and 
one of those was a black Labrador!   
There’s plenty to do and see at Beaulieu - stately home, abbey, gardens, monorail, 

simulator rides, restaurant/café, shop, 
various exhibitions and of course the 
National Motor Museum. It was 
founded in 1952 and has over 250 
vehicles going back to the 1890s.  Of 
the exhibits, I particularly like the 1930s 
garage, which is based on an actual 
garage that used to be in Wedmore, 
Somerset.  The hundreds of spare 
parts and tools are a reminder of how 
unreliable some cars used to be. 
At around 3.00 pm, Graham, one of 
Beaulieu’s young employees, was 
asked by David to pick his favourite PT 

for the Car of the Day trophy.  I had spoken with Graham earlier while he was helping out 
on the gate. He told me he wasn’t a PT Cruiser fan – not sporty looking enough for him! 
But our cars are so individual that even he found a PT he liked. Lee Bristow’s electric 
blue PT with its darkened windows and 
big chunky alloys.  
It was a very enjoyable day and many 
thanks to David for organising it. He 
did it so well I’m sure he’s already 
been asked about Beaulieu 2006?!     
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CRUISERS GO WILD 

 
The Hop Farm in Paddock Wood, Kent provides a fun day out for anyone, 
anytime.  The traditional preserved Oast Houses are now used as museums which 
you can meander round and at the same time gain a wonderful insight into how 
the hops were grown, picked and harvested to make beer as it used to be 
before factories and large breweries took over 
 
In addition to this, the Hop Farm also has an animal farm area for kids, crazy golf, 

paddling pool, pottery painting, hot air 
ballooning and most importantly loads of open 
space.  As a result of all this space, the Hop Farm 
can host a wide array of themed weekends, one 
of them being the Wild West Extravaganza which 
took place over the first bank holiday weekend in 
May 2005.   
 
We first attended this three-day meet in May 
2004.  The weather leading up to it had been 
horrible and wet and so on the Saturday, with just 

4 cars turning up and sinking in mud we wondered what we had let ourselves in 
for.  Thankfully the rain held off and although grey and pretty dismal we still had a 
great time.  Sunday proved to be the most successful turnout with 12 PT’s present 
and clear blue skies overhead.   
 
The main field area is taken over by the Indians, Southern and  the armies who 
dress in character according to which side they represent and then live and 
breath the character the entire weekend as well as carrying out re-enactment of 
battle scenes.   A full day’s itinerary is 
available to watch the re-enactments as 
well as other demonstrations including 
horse trick riding, displays from the working 
Shire Horses, tribal Indian Dancing and 
modern day line dancing.  For those of 
you who still need your retail therapy fix 
you can visit numerous stalls selling 
anything from cowboy hats to a full Indian 
Chief feather headdress, a mere snip at 
£500.00.   
 
The week leading up to the event this year again saw the weather following the 
same pattern, but we were not deterred.  We had been invited back to display 
our cars in the main arena. Having gained experience from last year, we arrived 
early to set-up base camp, 3 big gazebos linked together, with club banners / 
flags flying, picture boards and club information.  We were ready and armed. On 
the Saturday we had just 8 cars, doubling the amount from the year before.  We 
had a fun filled day and took the opportunity to see many of the events 
scheduled that day.   
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For those of us who were able to stay 
after the Public had gone home we took 
advantage of the wonderful evening sun 
and had an impromptu BBQ and a few 
drinks before heading home for a few 
hours kip in a nice soft bed, none of this 
camping malarkey for us, oh no!  
 
Across the whole weekend, a grand 
total of 36 PT’s attended, and again, the 
Sunday proved to be the most popular 
with 22 PT’s and clear blue skies 

overhead.  There was plenty to keep the kids amused while many of us just used 
the opportunity to catch up with old friends and new and ‘chill out’ with a drink 
or two. 
 
The Hop Farm owners were so impressed with how well we organised ourselves 
once on site that they have already invited us back for May 2006.  So keep this 
date free in you diaries.  
 
Words & Pictures by Mrs Steelcruiser 
 
 

Bells Chrysler Dealership Official Opening 
Saturday 12th March 2005 

  
Finally, and no thanks to 
the builder, the long 
awaited opening day for 
the Bells Chrysler Jeep 
Dealership was upon us. 
After months of planning 
and negotiations the day 
had finally come for what 
started out as a normal 
Cambs monthly meet, but 
turned into a Spielberg 
epic! 
On Saturday 12th March 
it was all systems go, as 
the day kicked off at 

8.30am with cruisers booked in for services arriving first. The Kent contingency 
arrived next, closely followed by the Cruisers from Essex. The Cambs mob were 
meeting up at the old Myltons showroom ready to cruise over in convoy. They 
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arrived at 10.30am in the guise of the Tincas, P5ULK, ptpalmer, Gyrth and the 
Aviators, but no Burgerkings!  

For organising my first meet, it 
was a fab turnout of 25 of the 
finest PTs. Parking was tight, and 
after much shuffling and free car 
washes all round, courtesy of 
Bells, the meet could begin in 
earnest.  
   
 
 
 

 
The day progressed with everyone 
catching up on the gossip and 
admiring the cars. Bells had a range 
of cars for us to drool over, namely 
the STR10 Dodge Ram (I'll take 2 at 
£42,00 each!!), and pt cabriolet, 
crossfire's and the C300. A cold 
buffet lunch was kindly supplied by 
Bells, so many thanks to the 
dealership for that. 
 
Then came the much-anticipated competition, judges by Bells and the guys from DC 
HQ here in MK. Time was taken and the results given out in the main showroom: 
  

• Best Stock - Victor8 (Startech gearstick) 
• Best Modified - Khrome Kruiser (Startech steering wheel) 
• Best Overall - Shep (Startech wheels) 
• Furthest Travelled - Kent Pete (Startech gearstick) 

  
Congrats to all, well deserved! 
The day culminated in the ultimate cruise down the arterial route through MK back 
to the dealership. The Burgerkings had now arrived to pick-up their brand new Dark 
Plum GT PT!  
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From here everyone dispersed back to their roots. 
 

 
Overall a fantastic day, thanks to all who attended. I hope to make it an 
annual event, and a big cheer for Bells and DC UK for hosting the day (and they sold 
3 GT PTs to members of UKC) 
  
  
Cheers Mr Purple Ronnie 
 
 

CRUISERS GO TO … BROOKLANDS 
29th May 2005 

 
Not many people may be aware of 
this but 3 years ago the famous 
Brooklands Racetrack in Weybridge 
Surrey was bought by Daimler 
Chrysler and have hosted a Chrysler 
Day in May ever since. 
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The Mopar Muscle Association UK 
actually run the event and present a 
celebration of American Chrysler 
vehicles at the Brooklands Museum 
featuring Chrysler performance 
vehicles and its incredible range of 
styling throughout the post ware era.  

Also including Jensen and Bristol 
models, which have a history of 
Chrysler power.  Brooklands has 
historical motors, motor-sport and 
aviation museums.   

They are currently putting together 
one of the concords which will be 
based permanently at Brooklands.  
The track itself was the first purpose-
built motor racing circuit being 
constructed in 1907.  Some of the old 
banking is still accessible and is great 
for a personal photo opportunity.   

 

MMA invited UK Cruisers along again 
this year.  Although we had been in 
constant contact with the organisers, 
it was not until the actual day that 
we would know where we were to 
park. 

 
 
Our first reaction on hearing where 
we were to park was that we were 
on the sideline, a bit adrift from the 
main event, and it left us feeling a bit 
deflated.  But it soon dawned on us 
that the  public car park filtered 
everyone down past the cars before 
they got to the main area and there 
was no way 25 PT’s could be ignored. 
 
A year ago part of that public was 
Tony and Keith, aka The Shiners, who 
came over to admire our PT’s.  They 
told us they had just ordered an 
infernal red and were waiting for 
delivery any day.  I think its safe to 
say, and you have all probably 
heard it yourselves before,  it was a 
day that literally changed their lives.  
We gave them the club membership 
forms so they could join, and they 
have attended many meets since 
and even managed to win Best 
Stock at PITP4.  So we couldn’t very 
well let this event pass without 
acknowledging their first introduction 
to some of the club members a year 
ago.  
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As we were packing up to leave one 
of the event Marshals who we had 
spoken to first thing came to talk to 

us and said we could take the 
remaining PT’s up on to the track for 
a photo shoot, if we were quick.  
What a coup, it was fantastic.  We 
were even allowed up on the bridge 
for some aerial shots which made the 
cars look like toys.  I think I’m safe in 
saying it was the icing on the cake 
for us all.  A perfect end to a perfect 
day. 
 

If you have attended an event, or have something of interest that you think people would like to 
read about, please send it to me: 
 
Michelle Stanton 
14 Montrose Close, New Hartley 
Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear 
NE25 0TA 
 
Email to: mkstanton@btinternet.com 
Many thanks to all who contributed to this issue 

“We were even allowed up on the 
bridge for some aerial shots which 
made the cars look like toys.” 

Words and pictures by:-  Mrs Steelcruiser 
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 SUNNY SIDCUP 
 10th April 2005 
 
Sidcup Place is the name of the 
lovely old building currently being 
used as a restaurant where we were 
all set to meet at 11.00.  The building 
originally started off as a private 
boarding school before being turned 
into impressive Council Offices 
surrounded by beautiful manicured 
gardens as well as the added benefit 
of masses of open space providing 
ample parking, particularly for PT’s, 
and facilities for tennis / football / 
crazy golf etc. 
 

 
This was our second meet at this 
venue, again arranged by BB2 (we 
obviously were well behaved the first 
time). So with 22 cruisers lined-up and 
gleaming in the Spring sunshine, what 
more could you ask for?  Perhaps a 
convertible, in electric blue, just like 
Mark’s (SHEP) cruising with the top 
down, his hair blowing in the wind…☺ 
Anyway I digress.   

 

What an 
impressive site we 
made, in convoy, 
out and about in the surrounding 
area with flags flying.  All except 
Steve, who lost one half way through, 
and which gave the opportunity for 
half the field following behind him to 
run over.   By dropping out of the 
convoy, we managed to retrieve it 
for him, risking life and limb, I mean 
these flags are not cheap you know.  
  

 
 
As a result of this, we lost sight of the 
convoy and I suddenly had to revert 
to reading BB2’s directions, OMG.  No 
reflection on BB2, but me, (dare I say 
it), a women following directions, (I 
can hear you all now LOL) to which I 
hadn’t been paying attention 
beforehand because I was trying to 
get some photos (what a surprise I 
hear you cry).  Anyway we made it 
back safe and sound – HOORAH, just 
in time for the raffle followed by a 
spot of lunch and light refreshments 
☺.  
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Eventually we all adjourned back out 
to the car park to talk-the-talk, to ooh 
and aah over who had the latest 
modifications, the shiniest PT et 
cetera, et cetera, and for those who 

just wanted to enjoy the weather, 
tea and coffee in the picnic area.  
 
How very civilised for a Sunday 
afternoon.

 

 
 

Words and pictures by:- Mrs Steelcruiser 
 

RAVENSWOOD HIGH SCHOOL ‘CLASSIS CAR AND CUSTOM SHOW’ 
 
Ravenswood high school ‘classis car and custom show’  was held this year in May and 
was in its 24th year, as some of you know this year I was in the committee to help 
organise the whole event. They never even learnt as there want be to  do the same 
next year. 
 
On Saturday I had to pitch out the club stand area, so I had to give the UK Cruisers 
the largest area to park next to smallest club attending the event. I would like to 
state I also had to do this in the rain !! 
 
So Sunday dawned I had to be there early as I was also the chief ,marshal of the 
event so had to make sure all those attending over 420 car where parked in the 
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correct area of they vehicle be club or single entry, and I can tell some of these 
people can not understand the most simple of instruction. At least us PT’s managed 
to all park in the correct place without no hick up. We can be so servile and polite 
(How did I get into the club and not be kicked out Pat your shout I’m afraid.) So the 
rain stayed away unlike the wind the blow a fair bit and did make me wonder why I 
put shorts on that morning. The general where allowed in at 11am after I among 
other had successfully parked all those attending. The general seemed to enjoy 
themselves as we raised over 7k for the school funds. 
 
At 2pm we asked to parade our beloved PT’s around the arena to show off our highly 
polished machine, other than mine as I hadn’t time to polish it due to running around 
checking all that parking. 
 
The worst was yet to come as the Compare called Martin who also was on the show 
committee thought why  not speak to Steve as I know him and that would make 
sense. So there I was being interviewed by him asking me questions about PT’s and 
all those mods we have carried out to make them look so individual. I managed to do 
all that without once saying a rude word much to everyone’s amazement including the 
other in the committee.  
 
I hope everyone enjoyed the show as I didn’t see much of everybody due to my 
Marshall and Judging duties. Most only saw me when I returned to my PT to get 
more coffee to keep me going or a beer from the boot which I also managed to do a 
few times. I can always find time for a friendly chat over beer. 
 
The judging was fun as I actually judged with a guy that give me my first job in a 
garage, I’m sure he had a full head of hair once. 
 
We as in the UK Cruiser came 2nd to The Southern Mini Owners Club, so I think we 
must try better next year guys 
as this will be our 25th year. So 
a bit special as when it started 
all them years ago it had 6 
Beetles to show and has grown 
to the size it. 
 
I hope all those that attended 
enjoyed themselves and will be 
attending next year Thanks 
Guys for making it a success 
 
Steve. 
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Forthcoming Meets 
 

2005 Dates for Your Diary – Car Shows And Events 
 
Rockingham Days of Thunder 

Days of Thunder is Rockingham's action-packed family day out that takes 
place on the first Sunday of every month between May and October. It 
combines a fantastic mix of top pop acts, fast and furious Days of Thunder 
racing and a whole host of other attractions. 

From when the gates open at 9am the entertainment starts. The awesome 170mph+ Days of 
Thunder racing takes place over two 60-lap races with thrills and spills guaranteed!  
Also on track are the Pick-Up Trucks who provide some amazingly close racing on the 1.5 mile 
Rockingham banked oval. 
¾ August 7th  ¾ September 4th  ¾ October 2nd  
 
 
American Auto Club International (AAC) all to be held at Billing Aquadrome:  
 
Is anyone interested in making the All Clubs meet - now on 19/20/21 August? The AACI has 
extended an invite to UKC to set up a stand. Same weekend as the European Fast Car 
Show though.  Contact Chris on 01277 229962. 
 
European Fast Car Show 20/21st Aug Brands Hatch 
 
We have once again been invited back to the Fast Car Show a few of us went last year it has 
now been made into a two day show. Driver and car free all other passengers get in at a reduced 
rate if pre booked at a cost of £10.00 children under 12 years of age FREE. 
According to the flyer there will be Sports cars, classics, kit cars, modified motors, race cars, 
custom machines, supercars plus Arena events all weekend, driving skills competitions, trade 
stands, club displays ( that’s us ) radio control car racing, and a full programme of on track action 
with the Aston martin owners club and BRSCC championships. more info can be found 
here....www.europeanfastcarshow.com 
Anyone interested should contact Dave Lewis on 020 8309 0255  
or email: busfx@tiscali.co.uk 
 
 

Cruiser Clinic - Speeds of Nottingham 13th August 2005. 
I am organising a PT Cruiser clinic (by invite only) at our dealership.  The event is looking very popular, 
I am arranging for a full check up for all those who attend. There will be a cruise afterwards to Clumber 
park. The park allow BBQ’s so you can bring them, or just a picnic and admire the selection of PTs that 
attend.  It’ll just be a nice trip out for us all to wind up the day. 
Clumber Park is free to enter, but to explore the depths of Clumber house etc cost about 80p.  
I am leaving the event open to suggestion so any further ideas please call me and I will try and help 
make this a good, enjoyable do.  
 
To attend please email or call me on 0115 929 0 929 to obtain an invite number.  
 
Thanks, cool car driving dudes!!!  
 
Nick (madman)
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Please return completed forms with stamped addressed envelope and cheques payable to 
“National Can Am Car Club” to Pauline Sturley, 91 Columbia Road, Ensbury Park, 
Bournemouth, Dorset BH10 4EB or phone 01202 388921 

I’ve inserted this information 
as a few of our members 
attended this show last year 
and displayed their PT 
Cruisers.  If interested please 
read information and 
contact Can Am Car Club 
for further details. 
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Great Yarmouth Meet 28th August 

 
TO CRUISE OR NOT TO CRUISE THAT IS THE QUESTION!!!! 
 
EAST COAST CRUISE  
DATE:  28th August 2005 
MEETING POINT: The PONTIAC ROADHOUSE (formerly the Stracey arms) A47 Acle 
Straight 
TIME:  10.30am 
 
Greetings from the East coast (yes there is life north of Essex) Summer 
is with us and don’t you just hate it when you go to the coast you get 
those kev's and trev's in their little escorts and citroen saxo's 
trundle down the front with large pieces of trim super glued onto the 
car with panel gaps you can park a bus in with their stereo's up full 
thinking they know how to cruise well I think its time we show them how 
to cruise with style. 
 
After the initial meet up we shall have a little cruise down to Gt 
Yarmouth and down along the front and back then travelling down the A12 
to Lowestoft and along the front there. returning to yarmouth for a 
couple of drive bys then we will park up to get some eats(this may be a 
bit of a lottery but I’m hopefully we can all get parking in the large 
carpark located at the south of the front near the pleasure beach) then 
if you wish we can split for a time to enjoy the attractions B4 we meet 
up around 5 for the East coast truckers charity convoy which is the 
largest convoy in Europe (over 90 trucks) then back to the cars for a 
final cruise before splitting up for home.  One word of warning we must 
be off the front before 5 as the police clear it for the convoy but we 
can follow shortly after.. 
 
So lets show the little kev's and trev's wot cruising is really about 
if you have chrome make sure its "blingin" (I don’t believe I just said 
that) Please contact me if you need info/map I’ll do my best to help. 
Hope the weather is with us and I hope to see you all there as this is 
the first east coast meet I hope its a good one All the best look 
forward to seeing you there Keith  (smeghead) The PT CRUISER not just a 
car a lifestyle! 
 
CONTACT: Keith a.k.a SMEGHEAD smeghead_6@hotmail.com or call 
07834918106 or drop me a p.m via the website 
 
St. Neots Carnival Parade/Procession 27th August 
 
I know someone on the Carnival committee and I asked them if they would allow a car club 
to join in the parade. I received a positive reply!  
 
Any of you "Cruisers" around here like to do something like that? I'm up for it.  
 
Let me know and if there is enough interest, I'll get the ball rollin'  
 
Crewzer  
(If you’re interested in this please call Michelle 0191 2373570 and she’ll pass your details 
onto Crewzer) 
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Cambridgeshire Cruise – 18th September 
As people seemed to enjoy last September’s Cambs cruise to Turweston Aerodrome on the 
day of the Vintage Aircraft Club’s Wings and Wheels Fly In, I’m suggesting that we do it 
again this year. It will be at the same venue on 18th September when the VAC will be again 
holding the same fly in, and weather permitting there should be a good turn out of vintage 
aeroplanes, cars, motor bikes and farm machinery for the event.  
Carole and Mick, (aka Mr. & Mrs. Aviator), will supply the chef, barbecue grills, side salads 
and tea and coffee. Anyone attending will need to bring their own meats, (or other items that 
need cooking), bread and their own cold drinks.  
The café on the airfield will be open on the day for anyone wishing to purchase their own 
food.  
We are thinking of organising a local cruise of around 30 miles around sites of interesting the 
Silverstone and Buckingham area during the afternoon.  
If anyone wants to attend and needs further information, either check out the events forum 
or contact Mick on 01933 674759. 
Aviator 
 
Southend Cruises 
We've got some info about the Southend legal cruise that you might like to add to the newsletter, as other 
UKC members are asking about attending. It started in November '04 but only recently got better organised 
and the web-site is now up and running. 
It is held on the second Saturday of each month but you need to pre-register if you want to show your car. 
To do this send your car details in an e-mail to info@southendcruisepartnership.co.uk , 
or for more information visit www.southendcruisepartnership.co.uk 
  
Many thanks for all your hard work, 
Keith & Tony (The Shiners) 01375 391107 
 

 
2005 "Most Obsessed" 
PT Cruiser enthusiasts 

award 
 
 

Helen and Trevor Gunn (Steelcruisers) of the UK were presented with the 2005 "Most 
Obsessed" PT Cruiser enthusiasts award during the Netherlands Cruise Event. Miss Becky 
Allen of the USA, a Crisis Counselor with PToholics Anonymous participated in the event and 
made the award presentation.  
 
Helen and Trevor were nominated for this award by Pat Yule, founder of the UK Cruisers and 
a Crisis Counselor with PToholics Anonymous.  
 
"Helen and Trevor have been members of the UK 
Cruisers for three years. During that time they have 
worked unstintingly promoting the PT Cruiser in their 
region of the UK and further afield by helping at 
shows, organizing shows and more importantly, 
helping with PT charity events. They travel to 
meetings all over the UK and are always willing to 
help out, leaving PT introduction cards on PT's, etc. 
They are total PT Cruiser enthusiasts"...Pat Yule  
 
Helen and Trevor.....Thank You for all you do for the 
PT Cruiser Enthusiast Community!  
 
 ........PToholics Anonymous  
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In the News 

 
If you see any news articles you would like to share with others, please post them 
to me for inclusion in a future newsletter. 

Michelle 
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Is this America’s Marmite motor? 
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This isn’t a PT Cruiser article, but I did receive it from 3 members, so here it is! 

 

Charging Ahead 

I was interested to read your write up of the Mopar Meet at 
Brooklands in 2004. I was there as part if the UK Cruisers 
Club who were invited to display by the MMA. Whilst nobody 
would question your comment about their performance, I 
think my story demonstrates why this kind of crossover at 
shows is important. A few weeks after the show I was lucky 
enough to land a new job close to home and no longer 
needed to have such a sensible car sitting outside depreciating in value. I was so inspired by 
what I had seen at the Brooklands show that I knew a Mopar Muscle Car would be the way 
forward. My PT went up for sale, and I now have a 1967 Charger with a 383 sitting outside my 
house. Who knows what I could have ended up with if the MMA weren't open minded enough to 
have sent that invitation, and I am now a fully paid up member.  
 
 

Nick Grant, Croydon  (article from Custom Car magazine – letters page) 
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IMPORTANT – CHECK YOUR FRONT TOW RING 
 
 

 
Having just returned 

from a trip to the Dordogne 
valley in France I would like 
to advise the following. 

On driving out of the 
hotel car park at Argentat I 
lost all clutch and only with 
difficulty managed reverse to 
get back to the hotel car park. 

We telephoned the 
Chrysler Privilege Service as 
PT was still under warranty 
(only 16,000 miles).  They 
sent the same day (Sunday) a 
French mechanic who stated 
“La Pedale d’embrayage va au 
plancher et aucune vitesses 

s’engage” which was finally translated as KAPUT! 
They arranged for a transporter the next day to take a look to Limoge and the Chrysler 

agent.  When the transporter arrived we discovered that the screw in ring (towing eye) was 
missing from the jack package. PLEASE CHECK YOURS.  With some French ingenuity two 
hooks under the car and it was winched on.  I dread to think what they hooked onto. 

After 2 nights in Limoges (a very nice town) we returned on our journey home. 

 
 EXPERIENCE OF CANTERBURY MOTORS by Keith Leebrooke 

 
My car was due for it's MOT last Saturday and one of our other members was due at the same time, so 
we decided to do them both together and make a day out of it on Friday. This was at Canterbury Motors 
formerly known as Motorway Sports. We dropped the car off at 8.00am and returned around 2.00pm 
and didn't see the car in the car park, I immediately thought something was wrong. I waited over 
30mins and the staff knew we were waiting, someone finally came out to inform me that my car had 
failed it's MOT and here's where the saga begins.  
I was informed that the exhaust pipe between the main cat and the exhaust pipe clamp was loose and 
this was a fail, the lam sensor failed the car on it's emisions, also the 2 front shock absorbers were 
leaking badly and needed to be replaced. When I enquired why I was not informed by phone on my 
mobile of the problems, I was told that it had taken them until we got back to get the prices on 2 shock 
absorbers. On questioning this, I was let into the garage to see the shocks on the car myself. On 
inspection I found mud and water around the shock absorber, where I had jetwashed the car the night 
before. The Manager argued the point with me saying that it was oil that was coming out of the shock 
absorber and I said I knew the difference between oil and mud and water. He then said he would get a 
second opinion and appeared with a very balshy mechanic who took one look at the car and said I 
would have failed this anyway Mate. He argued the point about it being oil and I said No it was mud and 
water. We weren't getting anywhere and by this time I was getting the right ump, so asked them to get 
my car off the ramp and I would take it away. On saturday I put the car up on ramps and looked at the 
exhaust bracket and shocks, and the so called loose bracket, which they said they tightend up, was 
solidly rusted in place and I would like to know how you can tighten brackets up on rust without 
disturbing any of it. The shocks were just wet and muddy.  
This is where it gets better. On Monday, I took it to the main MOT station in Bexley and the car passed. 
I asked the MOT Inspector afterwards to check the front shocks and he said there was nothing wrong 
with them, they were like new. It also passed the emissions first time.  
So the moral of this is, Do Not go to Canterbury Motors for an MOT, Do Not go to Canterbury Motors for 
servicing. In my personal opinion, they are trying to have one over on you if you have a car that is a bit 
different.  

Note from ed:  We had to be towed once, and although our towing ring was in the jack pack, all nice 
and shiny – the rubber bung in the hole in which it screws into was no longer there and it had rusted 
so badly there was NO THREAD to put the tow ring in.  Again – please check this. 
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The following article is courtesy of our international correspondents Gert and Trini (b7.pt club) 
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Contacts Page 
 
We are always aware that those of you without internet access do not have the same 
opportunity to make contact with other club members that our PC users do. We therefore have 
decided to print a contacts page in every newsletter. 
 
If you wish to have your name, area and phone number shown on this page then please let me 
know at the UK Cruisers address by phone, post or email.  
 
Pat Yule  Birmingham 0121 777 5646 
Michelle Stanton & Alan Williams  Newcastle  0191 237 3570 
Chris Shiers Maidstone, Kent (07801)045973 eve/wknd 
Chris Wilson  Shenfield, Essex 01277 229962 
Derek Pratt Southport, Merseyside 01704 537 884 
Jez Thorpe Market Harborough 01858 466 313 
Lee Bristow Hillingdon, Middlesex 07789 884583 
Seamus O'Sullivan  Glasgow 07946 528867 
Pete & Pat Cansdale Maidstone, Kent 01622 853748 
Paul Kenyon & Lorraine Jackson Rushden, Northants 01933 419241 
Brian & Tina Smith Thatcham, Berks 0797 3728063 
Mark & Jan Lewis Aylesbury, Bucks 07771 803748 
Robert Kyle East Kilbride 01355 265705 
Brian & Pam Thompson Sutton Coldfield 0121 2400413 
Trevor & Helen Gunn Surrey 020 8335 3430 
Liz & Ron Martin Sheffield 0114 2487783 
Debbie & Jeff Eames Nr Watford 07957 363332 
Gary & Jaqui Butler Leiston, Suffolk 01728 831186 
Mike & Lindsay Lambourne Palmers Green, London 020 8889 7345 
Dave & Jen Rotherham 01709 709363eve 
Fraser Law Leicester 07973 680060 
Sandra Johnstone Esher, Surrey 01372 473874 
Nick & Suzy Spath Billinghurst, West Sussex 01403 786676 
Duncan & Jean Bowden Carlisle 07763 583712 
Dave Stephens Lee on the Solent 07884 258515 
Steve Gerwat Croydon, Surrey 07767-200099 
Lindsay Cole Walthamstow 0779876 2825 
Graeme Manning Rotherham 01709 703613 
Adrian & Tracey Walker St Neots, Cambs 07818 013209 
Bob & Kathy Reed Stanford le Hope,Essex 01375 404577 
Phil Caira Herne Bay, Kent 07751 870506 
Stuart & Linda Davies Wellingborough 07780 840223 
Steve Grayston Tilbury, Essex 01375 846964 
Steve Downes Horsham, West Sussex 01403 733358 
Pauline Matthews Eaton Socon, Cambs 07976 646748 
Ian & Marie Bumstead Ditton, Kent 01732 875243 
Peter & Irene Edwards Leamington Spa 01926 833455 
Brian Spittles Leek, Staffs 0777 304 5107 
Mark & Jacqui Shepherd Basingstoke 07768 005 056 
Martin & Noelle Hearn Ampthill, Beds 01525 840147 
Ray & Lin Brazier Sevenoaks, Kent 07957 493492 
Richard Middleton Northants 07740 604078 
Chris and Sue Crutchley Stockport 0161 430 8863 
Christopher Coe Portsmouth 023 92641135 
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Elizabeth Normand Billericay, Essex 01277 652416 
Ossie Omar Liverpool 0151 2282255 
Bernd Michels Untersiggenthal, Switzerland +41 79 765 99 85 
Chris Bowden Stockport, Cheshire 0161 4833420 
Pamela Zeida Epsom Downs 01737 351481 
Steve Bernard Inverness 01309 651301 
Anne Nicholas Watford 01923 467871 
Mike McGrath Manchester 0161 794 3737 
Barry Waddingham North Lincs 01724 732907 
John & Lynne Rowlands Flintshire 01352 731386 
Rupert Parnall Peterborough 07720 025258 
Martin Boughen Somerset 07976 123188 
Paul & Marg Crimlis Scarboro` 01723 366785 
Keith Masling Pontypridd 0870 855 0950 
Helen Merrin & Wayne Gregory Milton Keynes 01908 330756 
Gary & Jeanette Wade Essex 01992 522795 
Andy Simmons Norfolk 01760 722417 
Andy Grainger Felixstowe 01394 283367 
Chris Price Birmingham 0121 4531197 
Wayne & Kay Stoneham Hextable 01322 663470 
Mark Buckland Cambourne, Cornwall 07899 815276 
Kieth Whalley & Tony Everitt Grays, Essex 01375 391107 
 
 
New members since last newsletter – welcome everyone ☺ 
 
Martin Giles......................Cardiff 
Alan Rich .........................Cheshire 
John K Perry.....................Essex 
Lee Jessup.......................Surrey 
Lynn Farey .......................Cornwall 
Huzefa Neemuchwala ..West Yorkshire 
Penny Cousin ..................London 
Sam Ampachong ..........Middlesex 
Chris Roach.....................Northants 
Andrew Stafford .............Surrey 
Geoff Tierney...................Totnes 
Miss Emma Ryder............Herts 
Tristan Peterson...............E Yorks 
Michael Bruyere .............Sarasota 
Leslie Bibby ......................Surrey 
Darren Fiddes..................Whitehouse Jeep 
Scott Duddy ....................Portsmouth 
Lee Bigsby........................London 
Robin Attrill.......................Harrogate 
Steve Kilmartin ................Lancs 
Ian Swindells ....................Essex 
Alex Brodie ......................Doncaster 
Howard Stevens .............Surrey 
Keith Butt..........................Norfolk 
Charles West ...................Kent 
Rhys Thrower ...................Peterborough 
Barrie Biggs ......................Bournemouth 
Bob Dinsmore..................Kent 
Scott Hews.......................Kent 

Chris Millhouse ................Surrey 
Graham Innes .................Nantwich 
William Mackenzie .........Gravesend 
Allison Shoosmith ............Whitstable 
Kim Curnick .....................Essex 
Rebecca Allen................Bristol 
Ian McClellan..................Cheadle 
Nick Bosworth..................Kent 
Dave Partridge ...............Telford 
Mark Fuller .......................Northants 
Jeff Stainwright ...............Northants 
Peter Pizey .......................London 
Owen Styles.....................Kent 
Brian Hardy......................Peterborough 
Bernard Seymour............Leics 
Chris Lyons .......................Bristol 
Nick Church ....................Bedford 
Sharon Bates ...................Wolverhampton 
Anthony Hendley ...........Plymouth 
Matthew Dunn................Guildford 
Graham Brown ...............W. Yorks 
Barrie Stacey...................Staffs 
David Liall ........................Leics 
Michael Barber ...............Essex 
Antony Barton.................Hants 
Alan King .........................Middlesex 
John Thomas ...................Herefordshire 
Katie Smith.......................Derby 
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USAutomotive, Northants 
Call 01234 273155 Fax 01234 273064  

email: ptcruiser@usauto.co.uk  
web: www.usauto.co.uk/cruiser.htm

  

ACCESSORY RANGE 
 
Xenon Body Styling 
“Bruiser” front fascia cover £349 
2002 Fascia Cover £325 
Lower Grille Insert £135 
Smooth Front Bumper Cover £135 
Front Air Dam £239 
Side Skirts (Pair) £295 
Smooth Rear Bumper Cover £295 
Rear Hatch Spoiler £179 
 
GTS Light Covers 
Clear headlamp covers £45 
Smoked headlamp covers £45 
“Pro-Beam” headlamp covers £65 
Smoked tail lamp covers £45 

 
Miscellaneous 
Stull Billet Grille inserts £650 
Laser Dual Exhaust System £368 
Eibach Springs £195 
Camber Kit £55 
American Racing wheels 
Aero 17” x 7.5” Polished Alloy £175ea 
Aero 18” x 7.5” Polished Alloy £295ea 
 
All prices are exclusive of VAT and carriage 
and are subject to change without notice.  
All parts subject to availability. 
 
UK Cruisers members get 15% discount 
off replacement parts and 10% off 
accessories 

 
 
CLUB DISCOUNTS ALSO AVAILABLE FROM: 
 

Company Discount Location Web Site Telephone 
PT Cruisertuning 12% Hannover www.cruisertuning.de 05 11 63 62 52 
North Hants Tyre 10% North Hants www.northhantstyre.co.uk 01252 613261 
OK Diners 15% Anywhere  
American 
Autobarn 

10% Peterborough www.americanautobarn.co.uk 01733 533132 

Superflames 5% USA www.superflames.com Web orders only 
PT Tuning 10% Netherlands www.pttuning.nl 00 31 6 

51110822 
MT Supplies Ask for 

price 
Stocks cleaning 
materials, chrome 
trim, lighting and 
all sorts UK based 

www.mtsupplies.co.uk  07860 778857 

 
 
Chrysler Parts 
Listers Chrysler and Jeep in Coventry  
UK Cruisers receive 10% discount on stock ordered parts (on production of a 
valid membership card or number)  
Any parts ordered on a VOR order will be sold at full retail.   
Speak to Dean in parts on 02476 456700  
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Replacement Bulbs 
Power Bulbs Limited are kindly offering UK Cruiser club members 10% 
discount. Contact John on 0845 1232855 to order bulbs.  Their 
recommendations are:  

• Low beam H7 type Osram SS is the best for the Xenon/Blue look I 
would recommend the Osram Cool Blue  

• The best high beam HB3 9005 I would recommend the Philips Premium 
or the Philips Ultra Blue Vision  

• The best fog lamp is the HB4 9006 as HB39005 
• The best W5W (sidelights) is the Philips Ultra Blue Vision which comes 

free when you order (www.powerbulbs.co.uk) 
 
 
Aftermarket Accessories 
 
SILVERSTONE MARKETING has a section dedicated to 
the Cruiser including the PT Woody  range, techflex 
sleeving, lowering springs, air filters and California car 
duster products. 
 
You can contact them by phone 01327 359666, fax 01327 354333 or e-mail to 
sales@silverstonemarketing.com  
 
Payment by credit card/cheque. Please allow 14 days for delivery. 
 
 
 

Visit Ossie at the PT Cruiser store. 

Please Note: I import most of my products from the 
following companies: cruiserbits.com, revelenterprises.com, 
autotrucktoys.com and ptwarehouse.com. If you see items on any of these sites 
that you would like to purchase please contact me with a description of the item, 
the cost and the product code.  
 
NEW: Gift Vouchers in stock.   
 
SPECIAL OFFER: NEW Chequered chrome door 

trim only £13.95 
Tel: 0151 228 2255  
e-mail: admin@ptcruiserstore.co.uk 
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PT Parts & Accessories 

 
PT Cruzin have a massive range of PT parts and accessories offer a 10% 
discount to members and have some fantastic monthly offers.  Visit their 
website or give Keith a ring on 0870 855 0950.  Free delivery on UK Items. 
 

 

Picnic in the Park 2005....  

.....it will soon be here - so, if you want something importing from the USA i.e. 
styling accessories, bodykits, performance parts etc etc. 

Get in touch as soon as possible and we'll bring it along to Picnic in the Park.  

 

Chrome Wheel Arch Kit  

Set of 4 wheel arches plus FREE chrome fuel door cover. Wheel arches clip onto the wheel arch 
of your Cruiser to give it that retro look. Fuel door cover sticks over the standard colour coded 
fuel door with 3M double sided tape. Both are easily installed in minutes! 

Priced right @ only £79.99 + FREE Chrome Fuel Door Cover 

 

Chrome Door Spears  

Set of 4 PT Cruiser spears. Easily installed over the existing colour coded door spear to give an 
outstanding look to your Cruiser! All spears have 3M double sided tape for a great fit. 

Priced right @ only £69.99 Normally £79.99 - you save £10.00 

Chrome Detailing Kit  

Much improved chrome detailing kit now available at reduced rate throughout August. Far 
better quality than previous chrome detailing kits. Choice of 3 thicknesses, 3.5mm, 7mm, or 
21mm. All rolls are supplied with pre-stuck 3M double sided tape. 
Priced right @ only £16.99 (3.5mm x 10m) 
Priced right @ only £17.99 (7mm x 10m) 
Priced right @ only £24.99 (21mm x 5m) 

 

Fram Filters & NGK Spark Plugs  

Suitable only for the 2.0 16v Petrol engine PT Cruisers. Service your car with quality branded 
parts at a reduced rate throughout August only.  

Priced right @ only £25.00  Normally £34.00 - you save £9.00!!
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discount available from FW MAYS LTD, 
DORKING to UK Cruiser Club Members 

 
105 South Street  
Dorking, 
Surrey, 
RH4 2JT 
 
On production of a valid membership card, you will 
receive 10% discount on services and parts.  If you 
would like to make a booking to have your cruiser 
serviced please call the service department on 01306 
882244. 

10% DISCOUNT TO UK 
CRUISER MEMBERS from 
www.ptcompany.co.uk 
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*** FOR SALE  ***CHRYSLER PT CRUISER***  

ONE OFF MUST BE SEEN.... TELL YOUR FRIENDS.... TELL YOUR FAMILY....  

1st of www.PTCRUZIN.co.uk cars to be sold!! The car is based in South Wales  

X Reg 2000 Automatic 2.0 16v Petrol - Service History - 95k Miles - but drives mint!   

 EXTRA's INCLUDE:  

• 18" Alloy Wheels & Tyres 

• Full Xenon Bodykit inc Spoiler 

• Stull Full Chrome Slatted Grille 

• Lowered 40mm  

• K&N Performance Air Filter 

• Lexus Style Tailights 

• Lexus Style Rear Fog Lights 

• Twin Exhaust Look  

• Colour Coded Wing Mirrors 

• Chrome Interior Accent Kit 

• Blue Interior Neon Bulbs 

• Chrome Indicator Bulbs front & rear 

• Crystal Clear Side Repeater

Telephone 0870 855 0950 or email 
sales@ptcruzin.co.uk   

More images can be seen on our website www.ptcruzin.co.uk  
 

TURKEY APARTMENT FOR RENTAL – UK CRUISERS SPECIAL RATE 
 

Hello- Kareena here  
 
The apartment is in Altinkum, Turkey and is on the 
ground floor and has a large bathroom with WC, the 
living room and kitchen are combined but is big enough 
for the  whole family.  there is a room with a double bed 
and a room with 2 singles.  There is a put u up sofa in the 
living area . Maximum 5 people.  It is suitable for 
disabled and children, it is on a secondary road, so very 
few cars go down the road,  It is 2 minutes walk to the 
big supermarket Gima and 10 mins walk to the 
beaches,  nightlife and town.  All the action is based on 
the beach front, thereby providing you with a quite 
place to reside in.  The buses run outside the 
supermarket if you don’t want to walk and cost 
.25pence  a ride.  

Sorry, there is no pool as apartments tend to get small 
poky pools, you can use any of the hotel pools for the 
price of a drink , but with the beautiful beaches, do you 
really want a pool? 

 Facilities provided are washing machine, fridge, 
cooking facilities and TV with DVD player. Sheets are 
provided but need to washed for the next guest. Maid 
service can be provided for an additional cost, this is a 
self catering accommodation and you are asked to 
leave it as clean as you find it.  Basics, such as tea, 
coffee, salt, wash up liquid and cleaning products are 
provided. 

 
 
A pick up from the airport can be arranged, this costs 
£30 one way, (to be confirmed) or hire a car, normally 
£23 a day. 
Each week costs £120 but for PT cruiser members it will 
be £90 a week or £150 for 2 weeks For dates in August 
please add £20 per week. (2005 prices) 
  -A £100 deposit will be asked for 2 wks  before departure & 
returned when property confirmed clean with no  breakages or 
losses & reasonable use of electric-----------For more info either 
email me kareena2b@yahoo.co.uk or phone w/ends 0207 207 4801
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Club Merchandise 

 

 

 
We have in stock Polo shirts, black with silver embroidery, red with silver embroidery and 
a couple of burgundy with silver embroidery. T Shirts white with red embroidery and 
black with silver embroidery. Sizes medium to XXL. 
 
Polo shirts cost  £16 inc P&P   
T shirts   £13 inc P&P 
Sweatshirts  £17.50 inc P&P 
 

 

Baseball Caps    £11 inc P&P 
Black brushed cotton with red or silver logo 
Also available in red  
PT CRUISER CAPS ALSO AVAILABLE (Black with silver writing) 

  
Visor Oval/ Rectangle with Writing £7.50 pair inc P&P

• Blue with silver print 
• Red with silver print 

• Black with silver 
print 

• Almond with black 
print 

 

 
Please state when ordering if you require oval or 
rectangular 

 
Chrome Flames   £5.50 pair inc P&P 

 

Wheel centre covers (5 per set) £3.90 inc P&P 
 
These are decals which stick onto the wheel centres, 
available in 4 styles shown (styles 1 – 4 top to bottom) 
and are available in black, blue, red and gold 

PT CRUISER Mousemats only £6.80 inc P&P 
These look great and are hardwearing. The Cars 
featured belong to UKCruisers members and this 
same photo also won the PTEnthusiasts 2003 
calendar competition.

PT CRUISER Mugs only £5.00 PLUS P&P (depends 
how many you order – contact us for quote) 
These feature the slogan “Not everyone’s cup of 
tea” on one side and a red PT on the other.  
Limited numbers available  

To order merchandise, send your order and a cheque (payable to UK Cruisers) 
to Pat Yule or contact her by telephone or email (details on Page 1) 
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These prices DO NOT INCLUDE Postage and Packing – please contact Pat for details.   
Item Price 
Dice door lock pins in blue, red and white. £10.50 
White dice valve covers  £7.50 
8 Ball Valve covers  £7.50 
K & N Drop in air filters  £30.00 
Can Coolies in blue, red and black  £2.95 
PT Cruiser Talking Keychains (beep beep and broom!) 
(available in many colours, please check)  

£5.00 

UK Cruiser Flags (£1 donated to Charity)  £10.00 
UK Cruisers Black Jackets embroidered UKC logo – padded excellent quality £33.00 
UK Cruisers embroidered logo on denim shirts – excellent quality £19.00 
Hatch Flames (state which edition – Limited, Classic or Touring) £4.00 
Hatch Flames (as above) in shade shifting colours £6.00 
Haynes Manuals  £15.00 Plus P&P 
 
   

CLUB BUSINESS 
 

Publicising Meets/ UK Cruisers Reps 
 
If you have an event that you would like UK Cruisers to publicise, contact Michelle on 
0191 2373570 or email michelle@ukcruisers.net or contact your local representative as 
listed on the contents page.   
 
If you know of an event taking place that you think PT Owners would be interested in (eg 
your local dealer is having an open day), please let us know. 
 
 

Needed UK CRUISER Regional Reps 
 
If you have a little time on your 
hands and would like to be more 
involved in UK Cruisers, please let 
us know. We are always on the 
lookout for regional reps, people 
who are willing to act as a contact 
point for local PT owners to be able 
to get in touch with to see what is 
going on in their area.  A rep would 
also try and organise meets every 

now and again which we can 
publicise via the newsletter or 
online. 
A club rep normally holds a limited 
stock of merchandise, plus any club 
items such as the banner etc.  
Contact Pat for more details 
(contact info in the front of 
newsletter). 

 


